Este informe contiene informacion muy importante sobre su agua potable.
Traduzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.

CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE
May 30, 2024

Lake of the Woods Mutual Water Company (1510023)

On May 1, 2024, all customers of Lake of the Woods Mutual Water Company (LOW
MWC) were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking and
cooking purposes from May 3 to May 30th. The precautionary Boil Water Notice was
issued due to a connecting the new distribution lines for our Phase #2 grant project
which required the LOWMWC to shut down various parts of the system throughout the
month of May. After completing all tie-ins of the new lines restoring the pressure in the
distribution system on May 28, 2024, five (5) bacteriological samples were collected
from the distribution system on May 28, 2024, and all five samples tested absent for
total coliform bacteria

The LOW MWC in conjunction with the State Water Resources Control Board, Division
of Drinking Water has determined that, through comprehensive testing of the water,
your water is now considered safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap
water or for you to consume bottled water.

For more information call:

Pamela Jarecki or Brenda Fessia at Lake of the Woods Mutual Water Company at (661)
917-7317 or the Water Company’s office number at 661-245-1448.

State Water Resources Control Board division of drinking water 661-335-7315.
This notice is being sent to you by the Lake of the Woods Mutual Water Company.
State Water System ID#: CA1510023 Date distributed: 5-30-2024
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those
who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing

homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or
distributing copies by hand or mail.



